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FLORIDA 
NEW LAW: Florida Amends Clean Indoor Air Act To Prohibit Vaping 
On April 26, 2019, Florida Governor Ron DeSantis signed Senate Bill 7012 into law. This new law, which goes into effect on 
July 1, 2019, amends the Florida Clean Indoor Air Act and prohibits “vaping” in an enclosed indoor workplace. 

This new law requires Florida employers to amend their no smoking policies to specifically “prohibit an employee from 
smoking or vaping, or both, in the enclosed indoor workplace.” 

It is recommended that all Florida employers review their no smoking policies and make any necessary changes. 

https://www.flsenate.gov/Session/Bill/2019/7012/BillText/er/PDF

